CABINET MEETING
28th November, 2006

Meeting commenced:
9.33 a.m.
"
ended:
9.36 a.m. fillin "end time" 
PRESENT:
Councillor Lancaster - in the Chair

Councillors Antrobus, Connor, Hinds, M. Lea, Mann, Sheehy
and Warner
(Councillor Joe Murphy also attended)

70.
APOLOGIES FOR ABSENCE

Apologies for absence were submitted on behalf of Councillors Merry and Warmisham.

71.
MINUTES OF PROCEEDINGS
The minutes of the meetings held on 14th and 15th November, 2006, were signed by the Chairman as correct records.

72.
LOCAL DEVELOPMENT FRAMEWORK ANNUAL MONITORING REPORT, 2005/06
Councillor Derek Antrobus, Lead Member for Planning, submitted a report in respect of Salford’s Local Development Framework Annual Monitoring Report for 2005/06.

 
RESOLVED:
THAT the abovementioned monitoring report be approved for submission to the Secretary of State for Communities and Local Government.

73.
USE OF BIO-DIESEL
Councillor Maureen Lea, Lead Member for the Environment, submitted a report on the use of bio-diesel in Council vehicles.


RESOLVED:
(1) THAT the Council adopt the use of bio-diesel (95/5%) on environmental grounds.



(2) THAT the directorates be made aware that the abovementioned policy change will lead to a marginal increase in fuel costs, as demonstrated in table A to the abovementioned report.



(3) THAT the Environment Directorate undertake further studies of other fuels and developments in fuel technology, e.g. hydrogen and “ultra 20 low CO2.”

74.
CORPORATE SECURITY STRATEGY
Councillor David Lancaster, Deputy Leader of the Council, submitted a report on Corporate Security Strategy proposed developments.


RESOLVED:
(1) THAT the abovementioned proposed developments be approved; and that the capital expenditure bid in respect thereof be approved, in principle.



(2) THAT the commissioning and development of an implementation plan for the corporate city-wide C.C.T.V. security system be approved.
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